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PUBLIC DELEGATIONS TO THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

OBJECTIVE 
The Halton District School Board values the input of community members on matters that come 
before the Board of Trustees for decision. It is therefore the policy of the Board to welcome 
delegations on agenda items. 

Delegations are an appropriate form of presentation for members of the public, but are not suitable 
for employees of the Board or representatives of employee groups who wish to address matters 
related to their employment. 

Requests to delegate the Board are subject to the Board’s “Public Delegations to the Board of 
Trustees” Governance Procedure. 

RELATED PROCEDURE 
“Public Delegations to the Board of Trustees” Governance Procedure. 
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